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Boil Water Advisory Lifted for Indian Springs Subdivision Water Customers 

Jackson County, FL – Jackson County Utilities is pleased to announce that the boil water advisory for 
customers in the Indian Springs subdivision has been lifted. Water samples collected after the recent 
water booster pump installation have been thoroughly tested and confirmed to meet all safety and quality 
standards. The water is now safe for consumption. 

The booster pump installation, which took place on Tuesday, January 14, 2025, was part of our ongoing 
efforts to increase and stabilize water pressure in the Indian Springs subdivision. As a precautionary 
measure, a boil water notice was issued until testing could verify the water’s safety. 

Jackson County Utilities remains committed to enhancing water service for our residents and ensuring the 
highest standards of reliability and quality. 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Jackson County Public Works at (850) 718-0437. 
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